
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Monday 21st October 2024

Reception Christmas Tree Festival Visit.

Dear Parent/Carer,

In Reception we learn about different celebrations throughout the year. Next half term, we will be
visiting St James’ Church in Thornton to look at the Christmas trees and sing some songs.

The trip will take place during the school day on Thursday 21st November and the children will
need to arrive at school promptly at 8.30, as the first visit is at 9.00. All children need to wear their
normal school uniform. Please ensure that your child brings a coat and has sensible footwear.

There is a cost of £2 for the minibus transport which can be paid on Parent Pay. Please note that if
we do not receive enough payments, the trip will be cancelled.

Thank you for your continued support
Reception Team.
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